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Dunamis Project 2 Coming Soon to Ontario 
 
The next Dunamis Project Event, In the Spirit’s Power, in Guelph, Ontario on November 11 – 15, 2009, is 
an opportunity to explore more deeply the Spiritual Gifts that God has given to each person and learn more 
about cooperating with the Holy Spirit. Brad Long and Cindy Strickler will lead and teach. They are a dynamic 
duo and we can expect the Holy Spirit to be present and active. For those who missed the first project,     
Gateways to Empowered Ministry, makeup sessions will be held.    
 
The Guelph site offers us the advantage of several types of accommodation and the cost  varies. However, 
there is a limited amount of each type, so please register early. 
 
Invite Potential Leaders - One of the purposes of the Dunamis Project is to equip lay leaders and pastors to 
carry this teaching back to their home congregations.  Each project is an immersion event that provides a 
chance to learn experientially how to cooperate with the Holy Spirit; this practice will bring confidence and 
helps develop us for leading others at our home churches 
 
This is also a way to become close to people from other churches. We can network, 
share experiences and become better at bringing others close to the Holy Spirit.   
 
I invite you to come, but if you can’t, do please let others know so that your church 
will have leaders with experience in cooperating with the Holy Spirit. 
         Les Ferrier 

                                   Annual Conference Prayer Highlights 
 

The theme of DFC’s annual conference in May was prayer and cooperating with the Holy Spirit in our lives 
and ministries. We  felt a strong call to teach and encourage people to lead in prayer. 
 
It was a day of joyful expressions of how God is doing this in Canada: Trish teaching on intercession from 
things she learned at Mary Ellen’s 2007 Workshop, and how she applied it to training intercessors for    
Brampton’s Ignite. The two intercessors she brought to help us ‘on the wall’. Kim who spent hours Thursday 
night praying over and setting up Walk areas where people could sit, read scriptures, pray, and reflect on 
what God is saying to them. Prayer teams (from many churches) fitting 16 prayer sessions in between lunch 
and 4 p.m. A participant who risked sharing she felt God was calling intercessors to stand 
and accept God’s call.  And all of you who came, connected, learned, listened, risked, 
trusted, prayed for each other, and responded to God’s calls on your lives. 
 
Believing ministry begins in prayer - this is evidence of great things to come. 
                                                                                                                   Sandy Bassie    
“The walk was beautiful!  It was powerful, peaceful, meaningful and just a lovely time for people to spend alone with 

their God in the company of others doing the same.” TG 

 
 



 
 

Contact Information 
 

Sheila Thomson, Ministry Coordinator 
Dunamis Fellowship Canada 

PO Box 25089, 370 Stone Road W., Unit 17, Guelph, Ontario N1G 4T4 
Email:  dfc@dunamisfellowshipcanada.org   Telephone:  519-821-3603 

 Website— www.dunamisfellowshipcanada.org 

Emailing Newsletters 
 
In an effort to try and cut costs we would like to start sending our Newsletters out by email.  If you 
would like to make the change, please email us at dfc@dunamisfellowshipcanada.org and we will 
make the switch.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Ignites 
 

    October 2 & 3, 2009               Ignite 2—’In the Spirit’s Power’ at Blyth CRC, Blyth, Ontario 

    October 23 & 24, 2009           Ignite 2—’In the Spirit’s Power’ at First CRC, London, Ontario 

    November 20 & 21, 2009       Ignite—’Prayer in the Power of the Holy Spirit’ at First CRC, Hamilton, Ontario 

    February 20 & 21, 2010         Ignite 2—’In the Spirit’s Power’ at Immanuel CRC, Brampton 

Dunamis Projects 
 
    November 11 to 15, 2009       Project 2—’In the Spirit’s Power’   

 (brochure available from office or website) 

    March 24 to 28, 2010              Project 3—’The Power of Prayer’ 

 If you are interested in hosting an event in your church or area, or want more information regarding our 

current events, please contact our office, we  would love to talk to you about them. 

Help Needed to Make a Short Video    
 

We are looking for someone to donate their time to make a short promotional video for us. If you are 
able to help, please contact our DFC office, contact information below. 


